
Miller Creek School District 
Certificated Personnel Office 

 
Regular Meeting of The Board: 

                                                                                                               November 12, 2019 

 

TO: The Governing Board 

 

SUBJECT: Certificated Personnel Actions- New hires, resignations, contract updates 

                 
Leave has been Requested by the following employees: 
Name        Site/Position         Comments  

Kelly Glossop Technology Coach, District                 September 6, 2019 – October 21, 2019 

                     Medical 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Approval of the above item(s) is recommended.  
Prepared by: Approved for Submission to the 

 Governing Board by: 

                                                     ___________________________                                                                                                                                                         

Kathryn Neville Becky Rosales 

Personnel Assistant Interim, Superintendent 


